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(Site Audit/Limited Plan Review) Michigan’s Food Law, Act 92, P.A. 2000, requires you to submit plans whenever a food 
service establishment is constructed, remodeled or altered.  This applies to changes in existing food service 
establishments as well as new construction.  Plans must be approved BEFORE construction/remodeling begins.  Act 
92 also requires that, upon change of ownership, an existing facility shall meet the current requirements of the Food Law 
before commencing operation.  A site audit consists of an inspection performed by an Environmental Health Specialist 
and results in a comprehensive list of all corrections required.  

  
Name:            
 
Location:            
 Address Township 
 
Is this facility currently licensed?  Yes  No  
 
If no, was it licensed previously?  Yes  No 
 
If yes, what was the previous licensed establishment name?        
 

 
            
Name  Mailing Address City/State/ZIP Code  
 
Email:    Telephone:     
 
 
FACILITY TYPE:  Bar Only    Bar/Food Prep     Cafeteria     Fast Food     Church 
  Table Service     School     Mobile Unit     Transitory Food Unit 
 

SEATING CAPACITY:  0-50       51-75       76-100       101+ 

  Food Service Site Audit  Limited Plan Review 
  Change in Ownership  Requested Inspection 

(Check One) 
 

FOR HEALTH DEPARTMENT USE ONLY Rev. 10/11/2022 
 
Date Received:        /      /     Receipt No:       Fee:       By:   
 Initials 
 
Environmental Health Specialist Assigned:        

ESTABLISHMENT 
 

OWNER / CONTACT PERSON 
 

APPLICATION FOR: 
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